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Jeffrey Adams

From: Steven Mayer <stevenjmayer41@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 12, 2022 6:00 PM
To: Planning Group
Cc: Steve & Linda Mayer
Subject: Forested Wetland - Forest Lawn & Hemlock

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Please DENY the 5/26/22 application for development on this unique wetland surrounded by existing dense residential 
development. 
 
It is in the long-term best interest of Cannon Beach to preserve this wetland. I refrain from citing environmental impact 
arguments against development — there are many as I suspect you already know. Rather, I would ask a simple question: 
Why? Why do we need more homes in a dense urban area at the expense of our natural environment? Why more 
concrete and gravel over a living habitat? Why rationalize the loss of such a wetland as benignly inconsequential amidst 
our total natural environment?  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Linda & Steve Mayer 
Permanent Cannon Beach Residents  


